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Happy March!

STRATEGIC PARTNER 

Med Trainer 



Providing training courses,
documents and policies

management, a better way to handle
SDS sheets, CARF accreditation and

so much more! 






Contact Info:
Buck Buckland

bbuckland@medtrainer.com
www.medtrainer.com 




Credentialing Application
Services

Credentialing Application Services is a
separate division of ASPA. We handle
everything from initial credentialing

directly with  the health plans and
hospitals to re-credentialing/re-

appointments/maintenance for your
providers.  For more information,
contact either Pam Virgils or Lin

Hoang.



pam@azspa.com 
Phone: 602-265-2524 ext. 218




lhoang@azspa.com
Phone: 602-265-2524 ext. 216

AHCCCS NEWS

Fraud Waste and Abuse Training 
ASPA is contracted with plans that have

Medicare and AHCCCS products. It is a
requirement of ASPA through our

delegation with our contracted plans,
we show proof that our Members are in
compliance with all training and privacy

requirements under CMS and AHCCCS.
This must be completed annually.  

Liberty Bell Telco



A local women owned serving small to
enterprise companies complete

telecommunications solution providing;
phone systems, security cameras,

analog or SIP, toll free, LD, SMS, MMS
internet service, WIFI and cellular. 




Contact Info:
Carol Bell

carol@libertybelltelco.com
480.212.5102

Savings for ASPA Members: FREE Telecom
assessment of the current environment. A

$750 value. 

Thousands of AHCCCS providers to be
terminated for non-compliance. In the first
month of its planned process to terminate

non-complaint providers, AHCCCS has
identified 5,288 providers who have not

taken the required action to maintain their
registered status. 



The process to revalidate registered

providers begins November 2022 with letter
mailed to the first group providers. They
were asked to revalidate in the AHCCCS

provider enrollment portal (APEP) within 90
days. only 8% took the action requested to
maintain their registration. The 5,288 who

did not comply will be terminated in
February. 

For each petal on the shamrock, this brings a wish your

way; good health, good luck and happiness today and

everyday! 

Initial Fees and Annual Dues
Starting April 1st, 2023, our Arizona State
Physicians Association will increase our

initial fees and Annual Dues



If you have any questions regarding your
membership dues, please contact Xitlaly

Solis at Xitlaly@azspa.com or
602.265.2524 ext. 221


